
 
 

Establishing a New Account with HARDIN’S 

We appreciate your interest in purchasing from Hardin's 

Wholesale Florist Inc. Below are your guidelines for establishing 

a new account.  We encourage you to contact your local florist 

if you are interested in purchasing flowers for a fundraiser or a 

one time event. 

Hardin’s Wholesale Florist Supply is a wholesale distribution 

company.  As such, we sell only to the retail trade and not to 

the general public.  To protect our customer base, we qualify 

each prospective new customer to make sure we are not selling 

to a direct consumer.   

Before we can sell to any potential new customer, the below 

steps must be followed: 

1.  Completion of a Hardin’s New Account Application.  This 

will require both a Federal Tax ID # and a Sales and Use 

Tax #. 

2. Hardin’s will review the application.  If approved, a new 

account will be established.  All applications will be 

reviewed within 48 hours. 

3. A minimum first purchase requirement of $350.00 must be 

met.  After the first purchase there is no minimum 

requirement when buying at our Liberty, NC warehouse.   


